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“And I am certain that God, who began the good work within you, will continue his work until 

it is finally finished on the day when Christ Jesus returns.” (Philippians 1:6)  

 

December 8, 2023 

 

Dear TBL Supporter, 

 

Warm greetings from Pastor Danny Leung, Founder and President at Joy Beyond Vision 

Community (JBVC). I trust this letter finds you well. 

 

Firstly, it is with profound honor and humility that JBVC has been entrusted with the continuation 

of TBL's ministry. We extend our appreciation to all who have faithfully supported TBL! 

 

During my own journey as a visually impaired individual, I have encountered numerous challenges 

that have inspired the formation of JBVC. This personal experience serves as the driving force 

behind our mission — to empower visually impaired individuals and cultivate lives marked by 

dignity and purpose. 

 

We sincerely invite you to be a part of this transformative journey. Your ongoing support is not just a 

contribution; it is an opportunity to be a catalyst for change. Together, we can make a significant 

difference in the lives of visually impaired individuals. 

 

To explore how you can actively participate, please visit our website (https://www.jbvc.ca) or 

subscribe to our email updates (https://go.jbvc.ca/register-emails). Your partnership with JBVC 

is an opportunity to turn compassion into tangible impact. 

 

Thank you for considering this invitation. Together, let's create a future where the visually impaired 

community thrives. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Pastor Danny Leung 

Founder & President 
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